
 

POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

HEADS UP!  
 

6
th

 September 2019 

 

Welcome back to school everyone! 
 
It was lovely to see all the children in their shiny new shoes and clean 
jumpers on Tuesday. Our first week back has been busy and very 

productive with visits from the charity Dog’s Trust and Victoria 
Palethorpe, who delivered a singing workshop to the whole school on 
Friday morning. Don’t forget that we expect everyone to be here 
before 9 o’clock in the morning so that we can register the children 
and start lessons in a timely manner.  
 

Thanks to Rev David for leading worship in church for us on 
Wednesday. Our next worship at church will be Wednesday 2nd 
October at 3.oopm – all are welcome to join us there. This term we 
are focusing on the Christian value of KOINONIA which is one of the 
three values the children chose for our school. If you are not sure 
what it means – ask them! 
 

Forest schools happened in improved weather conditions!!!  Our new 
forest school teachers are Marcella Lee-Gallon and Bridget Gates and 
we are most grateful to the Gartons for allowing us to use their land 
every week. 
 

We would like to welcome Marie at Fun Time to our Pott Shrigley 
family. The summer holiday club was a great success and the wrap 
around care before and after school is available during term time. 
Please see Marie (also our kitchen assistant and Olivia’s mum!) for 
details. 
 

Because we now have the after school club facility, any children who 
have not been collected from school by 3.45pm will be taken to the 
after school club and parents will be charged accordingly. This is 
common practice in other schools. Please consider this as school 
policy from now on. Registration forms are available from Marie and 
the school office – it would be a good idea to register your child now 
if you think you will be using the wrap around care at any point in 
the future. 
 



If you are interested in your child learning to play the ukulele or 
guitar, please ask at the school office for more information.  Front 
Row Music come into school each week to give lessons. 

 

Finally, Mr Parkinson has resigned from his position at Pott Shrigley. 
We wish him well for his future. 
 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Kind regards 
Ms J Bromley 
 
 
Dates for next week include: 
 
Tuesday 10th Sept. - Front Row Music Lessons 

-     Swimming 
Thursday 12th Sept. - Cricket Coaching - Whole School 
Friday 13th Sept.  - Forest Schools  
Saturday 14th Sept. - Uncle Joe’s Medicine Show 
      Fundraising Event at Civic Hall 7.30pm 
Sunday 15th Sept. - Family Service at St. Christopher’s 10.45am 

       
       

 

 

 

 

 

       

       

 

 

 


